18 September 1993

Mr. Takis Solominides
Husbanding Agent
Limassol, Cyprus

Dear Takis,

Thank you so much for your valuable personal
assistance in bringing the first ever United
States Submarine to Cyprus. This was an enormous
accomplishment for both our countries and we could
not have done it without you.

T am well aware of all the extra work and
personal time that you expended on this effort.
An admiral never has to worry about things, when
he can see that a person is doing the worrying for
him. The minute I saw you in action, I knew that
I didn't have to worry - thank you.

I would also like to thank you for the
wonderful meal you hosted for us on Monday night.
The food, drink and hospitality were fantastic and
the conversation stimulating. (Next time we will
not do it on a Monday and you know why!)

Again, thank you for your help. You have
performed a wonderful service and I look forward
to working with you often in the future.

Warm regards,
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Dennis AL |Jones

Rear Admiral, USH
Commander, Submarine
Group EIGHT





